
 

 

 

Dear Praying Friends! 

Thank you for your support in prayer. God is good, and we see Him working all 

the time! We are excited to see what He has planned for us.  

 

With Pastor Pierucki’s help, we are currently working on scheduling visits 

with churches in America. Please be in prayer that all will go well this fall! 

We are very excited to see friends and family again, and also to visit with many 

churches.  

 

My work has picked up speed the last few weeks. I now have another territory to work on top of where I am 

already working. I find it hard to concentrate on all that I have to concentrate on. It’s overwhelming, but it’s 

extra income, and praise the Lord for His provision! On the other hand, it’s extra work and less time for the 

ministry. We still covet your prayers as we seek financial help so that we can concentrate fully on the 

ministry God has granted to us.  

 

In the last prayer letter, I mentioned that we were getting ready for a special Christmas service. The three 

families came to our service, and it was a wonderful day! One woman brought her mother, who does not 

know Christ. She did not accept Christ, but she heard the gospel. 

 

The three men of the families have been faithfully attending Tuesday evening Bible studies. We have had 

very deep doctrinal discussions. Please pray for me to have wisdom and strength to answer Biblically as they 

come to me with different questions. They are not yet attending Sunday services, as they are currently going 

to different churches. They are praying for commitment, and for God to show His perfect will in regards to 

being faithful to Cornerstone Baptist. Please pray for them too.  

 

We will be hosting a Valentine’s Day banquet on February 10. Please pray that all invited would come and 

that it would be a blessed time of fellowship together. The three families are also invited, but it is not certain 

that they will attend. It would be such a blessing if they do!  

 

Our little family is doing well! Eszter is almost seven months old, and is starting to learn to crawl. 

Sometimes we think she will walk before she crawls!  

Elisabeth continues to learn Hungarian. She has a teacher now, and will officially start lessons very soon.  

She is also going to start teaching English this month. She will be teaching my parents and a young couple 

in the Dunakeszi church. Since we would like to use English lessons as an outreach ministry in Biatorbágy 

in the near future, she will get good practice by first teaching friends. It will also help improve her 

Hungarian. Please pray for this to be an area which will prove to be a blessing to many! 

 

Thank you again for praying for us! It is great comfort to know that we have friends praying for our 

ministry.  

 

In Christ, 

Jonatán and Elisabeth Andrásik 

andrasiksinhungary.webnode.hu 

Isaiah 6:8 
 

Special Prayer Requests: 

1. That the three families get committed to coming to church and their questions will be answered. 

2. That visitors will attend services. 

3. That Elisabeth will learn Hungarian well. 

4. That we will stay healthy during cold/flu season. 

5. For God to help us with upcoming programs and lead us about different outreach ministries. 

6. For us as we plan to go back to America. 

7. For us as we start to raise support. 
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